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National Health Authority gives open call for Expression of Interest for developing innovative solutions

National Health Authority (NHA), the implementing agency for Ayushman Bharat Digital Mission (ABDM) has extended an 
open invitation to all interested parties for sharing their Expression of Interest (EoI) for developing innovative solutions that 
shall help build a national digital health ecosystem for India.

This collaborative approach will not just help speed up the development but also will help in making digital public goods 
available to public and/or private entities. Interested parties shall provide these solutions as a service at no cost to public 
and/or private entities.

Sharing the thought behind the NHA’s invitation for Expression of Interest (EoI), Dr R.S. Sharma, CEO, NHA added “The 
National Health Authority is giving an open call inviting all interested parties to contribute to the Unified Health Interface (UHI), 
Health Claims Protocol (HCP), and various other open-source digital public goods being created to expand the digital health 
ecosystem.” 

The interested developers/ parties can also make a significant contribution to the national digital health ecosystem 
development by sharing their Expression of Interest (EoI). Some illustrative examples of the contribution for this cause are 
Unified Health Interface (UHI), Health Claims Platform (HCP), Software as a Service (SaaS), Open-Source Solutions and 
others.
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